
THE 3RD ANNUAL 
Lcpl Michael E. Geary 
“Ride to Boscawen” 

Sunday August 10th 8:00 am 
 

To Benefit: THE WOUNDED WARRIOR PROJECT. 
       
                       Annual Ride to the 
           NHSVC in Boscawen for a wreath 
        Laying ceremony In Michael’s HONOR. 

 
    Return to the Derry NH VFW for a cook out! 
 
 Live Music – Raffles – Prizes – Hats & T-Shirts 
 
 
ddddihh 
     --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Ride T- Shirts and Hats will be available for a Donation. 
         
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

               Sunday August 10th, 2014 Pre-Registration:  8:00 am. 
The Derry NH VFW 18 Railroad Ave. 
Kickstands up at 10:00 am sharp! 

                                Rain date is Saturday August 18th.  

$25.00 donation per Rider --- $20.00 donation per Passenger 
Walk in: $20.00  *Contact info:  Bill Geary 781-844-5188 

Visit our website at: lcplmichaelgearymemorialride.org 
 

 
 
 
 
 


